ORLANDO - MELBOURNE INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT: MLB

FROM THE OFFICE OF MR. GREG DONOVAN, A.A.E
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

To: Chairman and Members of the Melbourne Airport Authority
From: Mr. Greg I{@novan, A.A.E., Executive Director
Date: November 25, 2019

Subject: Melbourne Airport Authority Board of Directors, At Large Member

The Melbourne Airport Authority is accepting applications from individuals interested in serving as an
“At Large” member on the Board of Directors. Members of the Board serve without compensation. The
term of office is from December, 2019 — December, 2021.

Applicants should include a brief one-page resume of their business background, service on other Boards
or Commissions, participation in community activities and civic affairs.

Applications must be received prior to close of business on Monday, December 2, 2019 and be
addressed to Orlando Melbourne International Airport, Ms. Tammy Till, One Air Terminal Parkway,
Suite 220, Melbourne, FL 32901.



